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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE FOR NORTHBOUND NORTHWESTERN HWY. 
SERVICE DRIVE PROJECT FROM SOUTHFIELD RD. TO LAHSER RD. 

Thursday, May 3, 2018 

4:30 PM – 6:30 PM 

Southfield Parks & Recreation Building at the Municipal Campus - 26000 Evergreen Road 

Room 221 (2nd floor) 

The City of Southfield will be rehabilitating northbound Northwestern Highway Service Drive 
between Southfield Road and Lahser Road.  This road repair consists of a significant amount of 
concrete patch replacements and placing two layers of asphalt (4” depth total).  The intersections 
at Mt. Vernon and at Evergreen will be totally reconstructed in concrete. 

The road configuration will change from 3-lanes to 2-lanes to allow for an on-street bike lane 
from Mt. Vernon to Civic Center Dr., similar to what was placed on the southbound service drive 
three years ago. Walking connectivity will be added across the Mt. Vernon and 10 Mile Road 
bridges over the highway, and sidewalk gaps will be filled in. Traffic signal upgrades are 
included at the northbound Northwestern intersections with Mt. Vernon, Evergreen, 10 Mile and 
Civic Center. 

The project will cause significant disruptions along this roadway and intersecting side roads from 
early May through November of 2018.  

The City is hosting this open house format meeting as an opportunity for you to learn more about 
the project and how it may affect your travel and property access this summer. Please stop in 
anytime from 4:30 – 6:30 pm and representatives from the City and the engineering consulting 
firm, OHM Advisors, can assist property owners with any questions or concerns. 

We look forward to seeing you at the open house.  If you have any questions regarding this 
matter, please contact the Engineering Department at (248) 796-4810. 

 

If you require accommodation in accordance with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or 

provisions within Title VI, including those requiring language assistance and/or special accommodations, the 

City of Southfield will provide such services, free of charge, with advanced notice (2 business days) to the City. 

Please contact the Engineering Dept. at 248‐796‐4810 to submit your request. 


